Thorne, Lori

From: Gamba, Ray

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 3:41 PM

To: Gamba, Ray; Balint, Elizabeth

Subject: LTCC Accreditation 2025: Update 10/19/23

Importance: High

Dear LTCC Community,

Monday marked the completion of the Final Draft for our Institutional Self Evaluation Report. We want to thank everyone involved in this huge undertaking, especially are Evidence and Writing Teams. We are reviewing the draft this week and then sending it out to be formatted. We anticipate releasing it to the LTCC community on or around October 31st. This process has required many iterations, and we anticipate some changes once the draft is released. Thank for your patience and we look forward to your comments.

Ray and Elizabeth

Raymond J. Gamba, Ph.D.
Vice President of Academic Affairs
Lake Tahoe Community College
One College Drive
South Lake Tahoe, California 96150-4500
gamba@ltcc.edu

(530)-541-4660, ext 213

Pronouns: He/Him/His (Learn more about pronouns here)



Stay safe, stay mighty, we are here to support you!

I sometimes respond to email outside of typical business hours. At LTCC, we value and respect flexible work arrangements so please respond when you are working.

